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Comments: Dear Ms. Tighe,

I am a forty year resident of Juneau who is dismayed by some of the proposed changes at the 

glacier. This is a chance for the government to teach both locals and tourists about how tourism 

can be promoted the right way. Please don't allow Steep Creek to be destroyed.  We should. It be 

losing sensitive wetlands at this time. Let's leave the area closer to the visitor center pristine. 

A parking lot farther away with a shuttle, preferably electric, would be much better. Docks and 

boats on the lake can ruin the wilderness experience for everyone. Please preserve Alaska's 

wilderness.

Thank you, Lisa Kramer

Sent from my iPhone


